
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

     
 

 

August 23, 2021 

 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

The Erie County Department of Health has issued a mandatory face covering Order when in an enclosed area 

for all public and private schools (included).  Face coverings are defined in Section 1 of the Order;  to include 

public or private pre-school, primary or secondary school, including employees, students, visitors and 

contractors as outlined in Section 2; to include exceptions as outlined in Section 3; and, to be effective 

immediately (August 23, 2021), as outlined in Section 4 of the Order. 

 

As such, effective immediately, all North East employees, visitors, students, coaches, parents, advisors, and 

contractors (including Early Connections) will be required to comply with the Erie County Department of 

Health Order as outlined in the enclosed Erie County Department of Health Order.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact  your building administration or my office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent  

 

 Attachments:      Erie County Department of Health Order        
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